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22 April 2024 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies 
 
Dear Y6 Parents and Carers, 

 

It must be hard to believe that your children are in their last term at Saltergate - we hope that they will 

enjoy it and will make the most of all the opportunities to be role models for our younger pupils before 

they head off to high school. 

 

During this last term, we have some special activities planned to make the final weeks here memorable 

and rewarding – more details to follow soon! 

 

We also wish to organise Leavers' Hoodies, something which has become a tradition in many primary 

schools in recent years.  

 

This year, we have set up an online shop where you can choose the colour (dark red or grey) and the size 

you would like and pay the company directly. The online shop will close on the 1st May 2024 and the 

hoodies will be delivered to school around the 17th May and will be handed out to the children. 

 

Please click on the link here for our online shop - Saltergate School Year 6 2024 Leavers 

(leavershoodies.com). 

 

We look forward to an exciting term with your pupils and to giving them every opportunity to continue 

learning and growing during their time with us.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Hall 
 
 

http://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/
http://www.leadingaspectaward.org.uk/
https://www.leavershoodies.com/saltergate-school-year-6-2024-leavers
https://www.leavershoodies.com/saltergate-school-year-6-2024-leavers

